
 
 

 
 
  
 
  

 
 
 
     
  

  

  

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

This week it is a timely reminder that you need to be aware of the content that your  
children are exposed to when they engage in online social media platforms. We are 
currently dealing with the fall out  of social media issues that are happening outside of school  
hours. The minimum sign up age for Facebook, Instagram, Snapchat, Tik Tok, Twitter and YouTube  
is 13. We would appreciate all parents having a conversation with their child around this and ensure that  
you are monitoring device usage. Next Term, students in Years 4-6 will be involved in a program called  
PROJECT ROCKIT, which is endorsed by the eSafety Commissioner. Students will learn tangible skills to maintain  
digital wellbeing, including how to look out for each other online, take positive action on the issues  
they care about, and use technology to foster social connection.  
 

Our school is conducting a survey to find out what parents/caregivers/guardians think of our school. The Parent  
Opinion Survey is an annual survey offered by the Department of Education and Training that is designed to assist  
schools in gaining an understanding of families’ perceptions of school climate, student behavior, and student  
engagement. We encourage all families to participate in this survey. Our school will use the survey results to help inform 
and direct future school planning and improvement strategies. While previously a random sample of approximately 30 per  
cent of parents/caregivers/guardians have been selected to participate, this year, all families are invited to participate in the 
survey. Further information , including password and links, has been mailed to all parents this week. Please keep an eye on 
your mailbox. The survey is now open and closes on Friday 16th September. 
 

There is lots of talk amongst the staff about dress ups at the moment- Book Week does that to teachers! Please don't forget 
that our annual Book Week Parade is on next Friday the 26th of August. You are welcome to join us for our parade, which we 
will be hosting in the BER building from 9:05am. I am throwing out a Book Week challenge to you grown ups- come to our    
parade dressed up as a character from one of your favourite books and let's see if we can guess who you are! 
 

This week we proudly celebrated National Science Week with an engaging and highly interactive day of science activities on 
Wednesday. This year’s Science Week Theme was "Glass: More than meets the eye". It was truly amazing to see how well  
our Science Week celebrations were embraced by students and staff this year, in a fun and inspiring way. Our gratitude  
goes to Mrs Henschke and all staff who worked before and after school hours to set up the fabulous activities.  
 

I hope you all have a lovely weekend. 

Jacinta 



Week / Date Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Term 3 

Week 7 

22/8  - 26/8 
    Book Week Parade 

Week 8 

29/8  -  2/9 

Pie Drive Orders 
Due Back 

  Fathers Day Stall 
Athletics Day 

Hot Food Lunch 

Week 9 

5/9 - 9/9 
   

R U OK Day 
Pie Drive Delivered 

School Disco 

Football Dress Up 
Day 

Week 10 

12/9 - 16/9 

Yr 5/6 Camp -  
All Week 

  Yr 1/2 Sleepover 
Last Day of Term 3 
2:15pm Dismissal 

Term 4 

Week 1 

3/10 - 7/10 

Curriculum Day - No 
students at school 

First Day of Term 4    

Week 2 

10/10 -14/10 
   3-6 Bike Hike  

Week 3 

17/10 -21/10 
    F-2 NGV Excursion 

Week 4 

24/10 -28/10 
    Day For Daniel 

Week 5 

31/10  - 4/11 
 

Melbourne Cup 
Public Holiday 

   

Week 6 

7/11 - 11/11 
  Italian Day   



Emily, Chelsea, Alexis, Hayden, Lotta & Zara 



Thomas & Maddi 

Harry 



 
 

 

Entry forms are available form the office. 



 



 



 

With Fathers Day fast approaching (Sunday Sep 4), EDGE FM is giving young kids right across the 
Wangaratta and surrounding regions to show some love to their Dad... On local radio! 

Starting on Monday August 22nd, EDGE FM's 'Fathers Day Wheel' kicks off.  

We'll be urging kids around the region to send in personalised voice messages, wishing their Dad's 
a happy Fathers Day. Once a voice message is sent in, those kids who register will then go in the 
draw to win a lucky prize on our Fathers Day Prize Wheel for their Dad. Prizes range from vouch-
ers at local hospitality venues, tools, experiences and more. 

 

Registrations can be made via this link here: https://edge1021.com.au/win/fathers-day-wheel/  

 

It will go live on our website and facebook page on Monday August 22nd. 

Edge FM/3NE 

Fathers Day -  Radio Competition for Kids! 

 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fedge1021.com.au%2Fwin%2Ffathers-day-wheel%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cwangaratta.ps%40education.vic.gov.au%7C1e6efe169e214b893a0f08da7e77004e%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C6379613468253725

